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Ref: SD/PQ21/211006 
 
11th October 2021 
 
Deputy Donnchadh Ó Laoghaire TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 

PQ 45283/21 and 45284/21 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of ambulances in Cork city and county in each of the years 2016 to 
2021, by ambulance depot in tabular form. -Donnchadh Ó Laoghaire  
 
To ask the Minister for Health the total number of ambulances by county in tabular form. -Donnchadh Ó 
Laoghaire 

 

 
Dear Deputy Ó Laoghaire, 
 
The National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above submitted Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister 
for Health for response. 
 
Below is a list of vehicles assigned to Cork City and County.  Please note this is not a list of 
vehicles on duty on a daily basis: 
 

South   

South East EA'S 

Wexford  11 

Waterford 9 

Carlow 4 

Kilkenny 6 

South West   

Cork City 10 

East Cork 4 

West Cork 8 

North Cork 10 

South 
Tipperary 7 

Kerry 15 
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It should be noted that all NAS resources are dynamically deployed to calls across the country 
on a nearest available (to the incident) basis and not on a county boundary basis to respond 
to incidents as they arise to ensure the nearest available resource responds to emergencies. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to and should you require additional information please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
William Merriman 
Deputy Director 
National Ambulance Service 
 
 
 
 
 


